
Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2020 10:11 AM 
To: MB-townclerk@milton.ca <Townclerk@milton.ca> 
Subject: Website Delegation Request - Wendy Roberts - 

Hello Town Clerk's Staff, 

Please note the following response to Delegate Request Application has been 

submitted at Thursday December 3rd 2020 10:11 AM with reference number 
2020-12-03-021. 

https://forms.milton.ca/Management/Response/View/7f8b81bb-0d56-4047-
aa7a-015f0385f009 

Application Information 

• First Name:
Wendy

• Last Name
Roberts

• Email Address:

• Phone number:

• Street Address:

• Town
Milton

• Postal Code:

• Are you representing a group?
Sustainable Milton 

• Council Meeting Date
12/7/2020
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 Please indicate how you intend to interact with the online 
Council Meeting  
Both audio and video  

 Please describe the issue you intend to present:  
I wish to speak to the proposed 2021 Capital and Operating Budget  

 Please describe specific actions you want Council to take:  
I have just posed some questions regarding trees and tree 

maintenance, trail materials and the planned proposed purchase of 
two Animal Enforcement Vehicles. The answers I receive to those 

questions may cause me to amend the specific actions I want Council 
to take in regards to those issues. However, as I have just posed my 

questions, I recognize it is short notice and that I may not receive the 
answers in advance of my delegation (if approved). I will also speak to 

Milton's property taxes in the context of growth and, if time permits, I 
will refer to the public input provided. If time does not allow, I will 

include info about that and other actions I wish Council to take in an 
appendix to my delegation. Lastly, I will speak to the Town staffing 
levels and contrast that with the growth in Milton.  

 Please provide your comments in support of or in opposition to 

the staff recommendation:  
I support much of what is in the proposed 2021 Capital and 

Operational Budget, but I believe there is room for added sustainable 
initiatives, even with the uncertainty of COVID and even with Council's 

direction of a no greater than a 5% increase on the Town portion of 
the the total levy.  

 Do you give your permission to be audio and video recorded on 
the Town of Milton’s live Council meeting stream?  
Yes I give my permission  

 




